COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name: 




Percent for Art
Date submitted: 


7 December 2005
Highlights for the upcoming month:
▪ 15 December news conference with Mikyoung Kim, lead artist for Downtown Initiative
Last meeting date: 

16 November 2005
Attendees: 



Jeff Cohen, Elizabeth Taylor, Jen Horney, Janet Kagan, Kate Flory
Summary of discussion(s): 
The Committee reviewed the current financial status of all percent for art project budgets and the Public Art Fund.  We agreed to combine the percent for art allocated for the Library with Pritchard Park because the Town has suspended all design of Pritchard Park until the Sienna Hotel decides if it wishes to purchase the land.  We also agreed to approach OWASA (which we did) to discuss the immanent construction of a new easement through the Park.  Funds for Sidewalks were discussed.  Initially, we decided to issue a RFQ for possible sidewalk projects but because the Streetscape committee is making slow progress we may combine streetscape funds with the Downtown Initiative and wait until the Contextual Plan is complete in June 2006 to issue a call for bicycle and sidewalk projects.  Kate accepted the responsibility to contact the Parks and Recreation Department to learn the status of the greenways work at Bolin Creek.
Action items for full commission to consider: 

None at this time.
Future action items: 

The revised Percent for Art Ordinance will not be presented to the Town Council until January 2006, and a public hearing scheduled for April 2006.
Next meeting scheduled: 

January 2006
Submitted by:
Janet Kagan, Chair 

